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FNF Project Manager, Josh Campbell, 
receives and ADOT Partnering Spirit 
Award
On Friday, September 27th, Josh 
Campbell received an ADOT 
Partnering Spirit Award for exhibiting 
a high level of professionalism, 
integrity, and respect as the FNF 
Partnering Champion on the Pinal 
Airpark TI project. 

The Partnering Spirit Award 
recognizes individuals who 
have played a significant role as 
members of projects that achieved 
exceptionally positive results through 
partnering and productive working 
relationships. 

###

Left to Right: Resident Engineer, 
Michael Rigby and FNF Project 
Manager/Partnering Champion, 
Josh Campbell

Left to Right: Rod Lane, ADOT South Central District Engineer; Michael Rigby, Resident 
Engineer;  Anthony Torres, ADOT Partnering Champion; Josh Campbell; FNF Project 
Manager/Partnering Champion; and Dallas Hammit, ADOT State Engineer/Deputy Director 
for Transportation


